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Medina, Gennifer

From: Cizmadia, Susan <Susan.Cizmadia@fdc.myflorida.com>
Sent: Monday, June 23, 2025 4:26 PM
To: Medina, Gennifer
Cc: Cizmadia, Susan; King, Jeffrey
Subject: PSCC Meetings

CAUTION: THIS MESSAGE IS FROM AN EXTERNAL SENDER 
This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links, open attachments, or share any information unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Report suspicious emails using the "Phish Alert" button in Outlook or 
contact the Helpdesk. 

Gennifer: 
  
Good afternoon!  After 39 years with the Florida Department of Corrections, I will be retiring on June 30, 
2025.  The new Circuit Administrator for Circuit 5 will be Jeffrey King.  His contact information is: Florida 
Department of Corrections, 4416 S. Highway 301, Bushnell, FL 33513.  He can be reached via telephone at 
(352) 609-6105 (office) or (352) 254-6012 (direct). His email is  
jeffrey.king@fdc.myflorida.com. 
  
I have enjoyed serving on the Marion County Public Safety Coordinating Council and appreciate the 
professionalism and hard work of each member.  Thank you! 
  
Susan S. Cizmadia 
Circuit Administrator  
Circuit 05-Community Corrections 
Florida Department of Corrections 
4416 S. Highway 301 
Bushnell, FL 33513 
Office: (352) 609-6105 
Direct: (352) 789-5470 
Fax: (352) 742-6014 

 
We Never Walk Alone 

Respect  Integrity  Courage  Selfless Service  Compassion 

CONFIDENTIALITY & PUBLIC RECORDS NOTICE: This message and any attachments are for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) 
and may contain confidential and privileged information that is exempt from public disclosure. Any unauthorized review, use, 
disclosure, or distribution is prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please contact the sender by phone and 
destroy the original and all copies. Please be aware that the State of Florida has a broad public records law and that any 
correspondence sent to this email address may be subject to public disclosure. 
  


